
From: Derrel Holden [mailto:papaderrel@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, July 28, 2014 3:27 PM 

To: Szenher, Doug 

Subject: Reg 6 notification 

 

Mr. 
Shenzer,                                                                                                          7/28/2014 

Please require notification in a local newspaper of at least 14-30 days for any applicants 
of the Regulation 6 permits. Reg 5 requirements for notification should apply to Reg 6 
also.  

The National Park Service is a protecting agency to the Buffalo River and they should 
be contacted if any NPDES permits are permitted in the counties of their existence.  

 

Sincerely,  

Zella Holden 

 


